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 Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

It has been a busy few weeks at Treales. All children have been settling into their new classes 

and have been rising to their new year group expectations.  

I made it my mission to learn everyone's names - and I think I am almost there! The children 

some correct me if I get it wrong! 

It was lovely to speak to so many of you last night at Meet the Teachers Parents' Evening. There 

were several questionnaires available so that we can gather your views on a range of topics. 

The questionnaires will go home as hard copies to those of you who could not attend. Please 

return to school by Monday 3rd October. Powerpoints will also be sent out via the parent app 

over the next few days.  

 
SEND 

If your child has an individual teaching and learning plan to support their learning, please    

contact the school office to arrange a convenient time to meet Mrs Hill to go through your 

child's current plan. 

 
 

Road Safety 

It has been brought to our attention that cars are going very fast on Church Road outside 

school. We wanted to draw your attention to this issue so that you are extra vigilant when drop-

ping off and collecting from school. Church Road is narrow and, at some points, only just       

accommodates two vehicles. Please take extra care if walking or driving on the road. 

The issue has also been reported to Lancashire Highways so that they are also aware of our 

concerns around safety. 
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Movie Night 

Our first movie night of the academic year (29th September) is a choice of two films.  Children 

will need to choose which film they would like to watch, and this will need to be filled in on the 

consent form which has been sent on ParentsApp.  The choice is Pinocchio (2022) or Inside Out 

(2015).  Movie night runs from 3.30-5.30 and the cost is £5.00 per child. Hotdogs, popcorn, crisps 

and juice will be included.  If anyone is able to help out please would you be able to let me 

know.   

 

Colouring Competition—Thank You card 

I have been informed that we have received lots of fantastic entries for our design a Thank You 

card colouring competition.  Just a reminder that the closing date for entries is this Friday.   



 

2 

 

  Friends of Treales News (continued) 

Autumn Tidy 

The Friends of Treales are rallying together to hold a Autumn clean up of the school grounds on 

Saturday 15th October between 10-2pm. If you, grandparents, children could lend a hand for as 

little or long as you can spare, it would be much appreciated! Tasks will include leaf sweeping, 

weeding and general tidying up. Light refreshments will be provided!  If you would like any more 

details please just ask. 

 

Fundraising websites 

Please use Amazon Smile and Easy fundraising to support us. 

KEY DATES  

Thu 29th Sept  Friends of Treales Movie Night (no After School Club) 

Sun 9th Oct  Harvest Treales Praise, 11am in Church  

Fri 14th Oct  Nurses in school to deliver Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Sat 15th Oct  Autumn Tidy, 11am—2pm 

Fri 21st Oct  Non uniform (in exchange for a small toy e.g. bubbles, bouncy ball etc.) 

Fri 21st Oct   Close for Half Term 

 

Mon 31st Oct  School Opens  

Tue 1st Nov  Friends of Treales Light Party  

Wed 2nd Nov  Bag2School Textile Collection, 9am 

Sun 13th Nov  Remembrance Treales Praise, 10.45am in Church 

Fri 18th Nov  Celebrating Children in Need and Non uniform (in exchange for bottle or  

    chocolates) 

Thu 1st Dec  Infant Trip to Judges’ Lodgings, Lancaster 

Thu 8th Dec   Whole School Trip to watch Sleeping Beauty at The Grand Theatre  

Thu 8th Dec  Friends of Treales Christmas Fair, 3.45pm 

Wed 14th Dec  School Nativity, 2pm and 6pm in Church  

    followed by Friends of Treales Christmas Grand Draw 

Fri 16th Dec   Close for Christmas, 2pm finish (no After School Club) 
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Community News 

Contact details 

bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk (Mrs. Harling) 

head@treales.lancs.sch.uk   (Mrs Hill) 

www.trealesceprimary.org 
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